
From: Rowena Dixon
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 10:39 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Islands Trust: Modify the Proposed 2021 Islands Trust Draft Bylaw 
 
I totally agree that this Bylaw Plan as proposed will not work for S.S.I. Have lived here since 1966 with a 
very large family and have never benefited from Islands Trust. 
Hey,<BR><BR>I just signed the petition "Islands Trust: Modify the Proposed 2021 Islands Trust Draft 
Bylaw" and wanted to see if you could help by adding your name.<BR><BR>Our goal is to reach 500 
signatures and we need more support. You can read more and sign the petition 
here:<BR><BR>https://change.it/ttkjvLzqmh<BR><BR>Thanks! 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

https://change.it/ttkjvLzqmh%3cBR%3e%3cBR%3eThanks

